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c.manzati@virgilio.it

Da: c.manzati@virgilio.it

Inviato: domenica 11 febbraio 2018 21.54

A: 'Jose Ramon Moreno'

Cc: 'Giancarlo Morolli'; 'giorgio.khouzam@libero.it'; 'Bojan Bracic'; 'Nicos Rangos'; 'Fredi 

Kunz'; 'Birthe King'; 'Ari Muhonen'

Oggetto: R: FEPA Meeting to Milan

Dear Moreno, 

I would thanks you very much for your kind words of appreciation, your Flash News 

published to FEPA website is perfect! 

 

The quality of the work done and the grade of  innovation we do offer at members of our 

Philatelic Society are the evidence signals of our team works spirit. 

 

The deserve of such result is mostly due by our members who actively work and that I have 

the honour and the luck  to represent. 

 

Thanks again Claudio 

 

 
Dr. Claudio Ernesto Manzati 

PRESIDENTE 

+39 3398408189 

c.manzati@virgilio.it 
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Informativa Privacy - Ai sensi del D. Lgs n. 196/2003 (Codice Privacy) si precisa che le informazioni contenute in questo messaggio sono 

riservate e ad uso esclusivo del destinatario. Qualora il messaggio Le fosse pervenuto per errore, La preghiamo di eliminarlo senza copiarlo e 
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delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation 
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Da: Jose Ramon Moreno [mailto:moreno@jose-ramon.com]  

Inviato: venerdì 9 febbraio 2018 20.54 

A: c.manzati@virgilio.it; moreno@jose-ramon.com 

Cc: 'Giancarlo Morolli'; giorgio.khouzam@libero.it; Jose Ramon Moreno; Bojan Bracic; Nicos Rangos; Fredi Kunz; Birthe 

King; Ari Muhonen 

Oggetto: Re: FEPA Meeting to Milan 

 
Caro Claudio, 
  
It was very kind of you to have dinner with us last Friday. I very much enjoyed our 
conversation and to know the extremely interesting award that you organize for 
Doctorates at University. I have perfectly received all documents. 
I must tell you that I was astonished for your Magazine. It is amazing the way you 
present information of activities and articles of research so well done and over 32 
pages every month! Congratulations! 

So, I thought that instead of just informing about the award it would be better for the 
international philatelists who doesn’t know yet CIFO, to make a presentation of you 
and the Notiziario and then, in a few days inform about the award in a different 
article, if you agree. 

The presentation is already at the front page of the Website of the European 
Federation www.fepanews.com  

Please have a look at it and if you want to change something just tell me. 

Thank you very much for sending the magazine of the last years. It is enough the 
digital version. Grazie mille. 

With my renewed gratitude and felicitations, 

Best regards, 

José Ramón 

Jose Ramón Moreno  
FEPA President 
Federation of European Philatelic Associations  
Tabladilla,2 
ES- 41013 Sevilla ,  Spain 
Email: moreno@jose-ramon.com 
Web: www.fepanews.com 
 
 

De: "c.manzati@virgilio.it" <c.manzati@virgilio.it> 
Para: moreno@jose-ramon.com  
CC: 'Giancarlo Morolli' <gmorolli@gmail.com>; giorgio.khouzam@libero.it 
Enviado: Sábado 3 de febrero de 2018 7:47 
Asunto: FEPA Meeting to Milan 
 
Dear Moreno, 
following your kindly request, myself and Giorgio Khouzam (which is in copy) , we 
are pleased sending the Italian and English version of  “Contest for the Awarding of 
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the 2018 Giovanni Riggi di Numana Prize For Doctorial Dissertation”. You can get 
more information at following link  
  
http://www.cifo.eu/borsa-di-studio-giovanni-riggi-di-numana-2018/  
  
The prize is devoted to Italian students are studying in any European University, we 
do believe it could be a fantastic tool to promote philately and postal history! 
  
We would thanks you very much if you will help us to highlighting this prize at 
European level. 
  
As far as concern CIFO’s Association web site, here the address    www.cifo.eu   
  
With a separate WETRANSFER I will forward you copies of our Magazine (2016-
2017), let me know if you wish having also hard-copy, in that case I will send those 
by past. 
  
Finally let me take opportunity to thanks once again Giancarlo, for invitation 
yesterday evening at FEPA’s dinner. 
  
Best Regards Claudio 
  

 
Dr. Claudio Ernesto Manzati 
PRESIDENTE 
+39 3398408189 
c.manzati@virgilio.it 
www.cifo.eu  
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